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HELLO EVERYONE! 

    ATTENTION:  NEW MEETING TIME 2ND 
MONDAY OF THE MONTH AT 6:30 PM.  STILL AT 
THE KINGSTON MUNICIPAL BUILDING . 

   Well here it is spring!  Well sort of.  Hope it stays warmer 
and not the cold we have been having.  I heard they are calling 
for some more snow again next week.  Not much I hope. 

   The club picnic will be held on Sunday June 8th, 2014,  at 
the Goss's house.  Cost will be $50.00 and may be paid at the 
next meeting or if you notify Ron Denman or George Walko before 
June 1st that you will be there, you can pay at the hunt.  If 
you pay ahead of time and then you are not able to come to the 
picnic you must let Ron or George know before the picnic and 
your hunt fee will be refunded.  Also bring a covered dish to 
share.

   The club will provide a cake at the picnic for the clubs 
birthday party since we were not able to have it at our March 
meeting this year. 

   An auction will be held with many items from the clubs 
library at the picnic.  If there is anything left we could set 
up a table at the open hunt to try to sell the items.  If anyone 
would want to donate anything to sell at the picnic or the open 
hunt let us know.  This may help raise some money for the club. 

    DUES ARE DUE AND PAYABLE TO RON DENMAN .  $15.00 

   Jeff Beatty placed 3rd in a competition hunt in Fla.  
Congrats! 

   We were visited by Ed Green of BJ Contz's club in New York 
who will become their president.  To get ideas about running 
their club. 

"The Penn Pointer"



They meet the last Wednesday of the month at the Shenango Fire 
House. 

   We received the business cards for the club and passed them 
out to those who attended the meeting this month. 

   Finds of the month will start at our April meeting!  "NEW 
SYSTEM"  Each month finds will be shown and winners of each 
category (coins, misc., jewelry) will receive a ticket to place 
in a container for the category they have won.  At the end of 
the year a ticket will be drawn for each category. 

You may only win one category monthly and one category yearly. 

  Prizes will be donated by:  Mike Gipson, Mike Lettieri, and 
Bob Brown.  Thanks to their generosity the club will save some 
badly needed funds for expenses. 

Hope to see everyone at the next meeting! 

 

GOOD HUNTING

President
By Derr


